## City of Canby



Re: Central Park Playground Support

Dear Local Area Business/Organization:

We are calling on our community to help transform our playground equipment at Central Park. The main playground structure was purchased in '94 and poses potential safety concerns due to age and current safety guidelines. This park is the main location for town events such as Hat Daze, Music on Monday's, Canby Farmer's Market, etc. It also offers a newly remodeled picnic shelter that was completed in 2024.

The city recognizes the importance of community playgrounds and the benefits they bring, including:

- Providing a gathering space for multi-generational community members.
- Encouraging active play for children and caregivers.
- Opportunity to enhance community charm and attract new visitors to our community

We are reaching out to see if your business/organization would be willing to give a donation toward this project. All donations are welcomed. Should you donate within the donation levels, you will be recognized by the city via a sign at the site. If you prefer to remain anonymous, we will accommodate your wishes.

## **Donation Levels**

Bronze = \$100-\$499

Silver = \$500-\$999

Gold = \$1,000-\$4,999

Platinum = \$5,000+

Each donation makes a difference in our community. Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Bonnie Merritt City Administrator

Website: <u>www.canbymn.gov</u> · Email: <u>cityadm@canbymn.gov</u>